
 
 

 
 

UPDATED 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 

Monday, March 16, 2020 
4:00 PM 

 

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a Special               
Called Meeting on Monday, March 16, 2020 at 4:00 PM in the ​Board Room at the                
Administrative Offices ​located ​at 85 Mountain Street, Asheville, North Carolina.  

 
The purpose of the meeting will be for the Board to receive and discuss the information listed on 
the attached agenda. Action may be taken as indicated on the agenda. 
 
Additional information in response to the COVID-19 Virus: 

1. Because our community, state and nation is limiting gatherings to as few as 50 people we 
will be live streaming this special called works session to make it available to the public.  

2. Since the meeting is available electronically, we will be limiting attendance to 50 or less 
attendees per the most current CDC guidance.  

3. To facilitate social distancing at this and future meetings we are holding the work session 
in the ACS Board Room and will position the seating to maintain a 6-feet separation 
between those individuals who attend.  

4. There will be a School Resource Officer in attendance to help us maintain these safety 
standards.  

 


